
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 1 Newsletter – October in Review 

 

Introduction…  

We finished September 

with Empathy Day and 

created an invention 

to help those who 

can’t walk! This month, 

we made a promise to 

ourselves, our families 

and the school at the 

Oath Ceremony. We 

finished with a trip to 

visit the firehouse! 

In English Language,  

We learned about 

types of communities, 

the verb “can,” plus 

possessive adjectives 

and apostrophes! 

 

  

Pictures, pictures, pictures! 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

Pinocchio The Technical 

Education Center – 

November 3rd, 2022 

Józef Piłsudski Museum – 

November 23rd, 2022 

Thanksgiving – November 

24th, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Mathematics,  

We got creative with 

our “Step by Step 

Project,” which 

involved teaching an 

activity using 

sequencing and 

ordinal numbers. 

In Science, 

We learned the five 

senses and their 

corresponding sense 

organs. We used our 

knowledge to 

complete the “That 

Makes Sense” activity 

where we put all of our 

senses to use! 

 

 

In Social Studies,   

We learned about 

special people in our 

communities and the 

roles they play in them. 

In Art,   

We learned about 

Frida Kahlo and Wassily 

Kandinsky. We imitated 

the works of Frida 

Kahlo by drawing 

colorful still lives, and 

the works of Kandinsky 

by envisioning music as 

abstract art. 

Happy October!  
   

Miss Kelly 


